
June 2, 1953

Mr. D. N. ggenberger
1121 cast 81st Street
Chicago 19, Illinois

Dear Mr. ]ggenberger:

Probably it is too late for you to receive a contribu-
tion from me in archoo1oy for the new issue. however,
in case it is not, you will find something enclosed
which might be inserted.

In ease it is too late for this issue, please send it
back to me and let me know your dateline for the foll
owing issue, and also about what your space requirements
are and I will try to get it back to you, somewhat aug
mented,, well In advance of the date that you set.

The rush of the closing weeks of school has recently
been in full swing, and it has been very difficult to
find time for preparing something. As a matter of
fact, our Synod for the next week will also be very
busy and. so I have dashed this. off rather hurriedly.
If you have abundant material for this issue without
it, and would prefer, Instead, something better pre
pared for the next issue, this will satisfy me very
well.

You deserve great commendation for being willing to
carry on this important work of editing the journal
and ought to receive better cooperation than I have
given you thus far.




Cordially yours in Christ,

Allan A. Macflee
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